
 
 

 
  

 
   

   
   

 
    

    
   

 
   

  
 

 
    

   
  

  
 

   
    

   
    

  
  

 
     

   
 
    
 

 
 

 
   

  
 

     
 

 
  

 
       

        

April 27, 2016 

WATER BOARD, COUNTY OF HAWAI‘I
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Water Board of the County of Hawai‘i will hold a public hearing 
on proposed changes to the Rules & Regulations of the Department of Water Supply, County of Hawaii on 
Tuesday, June 28, 2016 at 9:30 a.m., at the Department of Water Supply, Operations Center Conference 
Room, 889 Leilani Street, Hilo, HI. 

Pursuant to Chapter 91-3, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, the hearing will be to afford all interested persons 
the opportunity to submit data, views, or arguments, orally or in writing, regarding the following proposal to 
amend the Rules & Regulations of the Department of Water Supply, County of Hawaii. 

In an effort to improve collection of balances owed the Department for water service, as well as to 
clarify and standardize existing rules, changes to Sections 1-1, 3-1, 3-4, 3-8, 3-10, 3-11, 3-21, 3-22, 
3-27 and 4-8 are proposed. 

A copy of the proposed amended Rules & Regulations is available for mailing at no cost to any 
interested person who requests a copy. Contact Janet Snyder at 961-8050 to request a copy.  The proposed rule 
amendments are also posted on the Water Board’s website at www.hawaiidws.org , click on Water Board – 
Meetings, Dates, Agendas, Minutes. Scroll down to Other Notices, June 28, 2016. 

All those desiring to express their views, arguments, or submit data on the above matter may do so by 
submitting statements in writing to the Chairperson of the Water Board of the County on or before the date of 
the public hearing; but anyone interested may appear in person to submit their data, views, or arguments orally 
before the Water Board at the hearing.  Submissions made to the Chairperson prior to the date of the hearing 
shall be mailed or delivered to the Chairperson in care of the Department of Water Supply, 345 Kekūanaō‘a 
Street, Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720. 

If accommodation or auxiliary aid and/or services (i.e., sign language, interpreter, large print) to 
participate in the hearing is required, please call (808) 961-8050. 

Dated at Hilo, Hawai‘i, this 27th day of April, 2016. 

WATER BOARD OF THE 
COUNTY OF HAWAI‘I 

By:	 Craig S. Takamine 
Its Chairperson 

The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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